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NANCY McPeak

From: Jeffreylewis <jeffreylewis@protonmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 12:55 PM
To: NANCY McPeak
Subject: Planning Board agenda item 2019-6576

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Nancy McPeak, 
 
I am writing to you concerning agenda item 2019-6576.  
 
I am a resident of West Alameda directly across the street from the old base. While there are many restaurant 
options along Webster Street, there are less options in the immediate west end and Alameda Point area. I would 
be very happy to have some more food trucks in the neighborhood and, if they were available, I would likely 
stop at them regularly to pick up dinner. In addition to the increased culinary options, food trucks tend to 
enhance a sense of community. Therefore, I wish to communicate to the board my suggestion as a local 
homeowner to vote in favor of permitting food trucks at the 2400 Monarch Street location. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeff Lewis 
1816 Main Street 
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